
 

 
CITY OF STEINBACH 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE BY-LAW 2232 
PUBLIC LANE CLOSING 

 
 
The City of Steinbach hereby gives notice of its intention to pass By-Law No. 2232 closing the portion 
Public Lane outlined below, in the City of Steinbach: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Any person who believes they will be affected by By-Law 2232 is welcome to attend the public 
hearing on Tuesday, November 7, 2023 to ask questions and state any objections to City Council. 

 
Where can I find more information? 
Copies of the amendments and supporting material related to this public hearing are available between 
the hours of 9:00 am and 4:00 pm, Monday to Friday, at Steinbach City Hall, 225 Reimer Avenue, 
Steinbach, Manitoba.  
 
Lacey Gaudet 
City Planner 
CITY OF STEINBACH 
Phone 346-6566 
lgaudet@steinbach.ca 


